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In last month’s edition of the PSL Owner Rewards News, we gave you 

the scoop about some lucky PSL Owners being selected to be a part of 

the 2021 NFL Draft festivities in Cleveland, while also previewing 

some special virtual activities leading up to the NFL Draft. We even 

found a way to ease back into an in-person event we just could not 

wait for. Now that June is here and we’ve had our first look at some 

new Ravens, we’re recapping a great month for PSL Owners in this 

month’s edition of the PSL Owner Rewards News! 
 

 

 

 

PSL Owners in Enemy Territory! 

Some thoughts on the VIP "Draft Inner Circle" Experience... 

As mentioned in April’s newsletter, six lucky PSL Owners and their guests participated in 

what is known as the “Inner Circle” at this year’s 2021 NFL Draft in Cleveland. Not only 

were they seated within feet of the stage, where all the action happened, but they also 

enjoyed some live entertainment throughout the weekend. 

  

One member of the group was our very own Ravens NFL “Fan of the Year”, Lisa Abrams, 

and she became part of the show by announcing the Ravens 160th pick in round five live on 

stage! 
 

  

  

 

Lisa summed up her experience saying,  

“Thank you so so much for organizing 

everything for us! My son had the BEST time 

and it was such an awesome memory for us. 

Let’s go ravens—-Super Bowl 2021 season!!!!” 

  

Right back at you Lisa...thanks to representing 

us so well again! 
 

 

 



  

 

Another nice comment came from Dean Tejeda, section 505 

from Baltimore, MD, another one of our lucky six. He 

attended with his fiancée (smart move, Dean) and 

commented, "A Massive THANK YOU for sharing the NFL 

Draft Inner Circle experience with me and [my fiancée] 

Abby. We had an AMAZING time and I can confidently say it 

was in the top five best weekends I've ever had. We met so 

many great people, felt like a celebrity on the floor, made it 

on TV and I even got to do Ray Lewis' dance on the stage! 

We won't forget this experience. Go Ravens!" 
 

 

 

 

 

  

What Better Place to Watch the NFL Draft? 

PSL Owners Selected to Watch Day 3 of the NFL Draft at Under Armour Performance Center 
 

  

  

  

 

Aside from the NFL Draft festivities that took 

place in Cleveland, a lucky group of PSL 

Owners joined the Ravens for an in-person 

Draft Experience at the Under Armour 

Performance Center, a.k.a. the Ravens 

training facility. It was the first in-person 

event in over a year so who better to invite 

than PSL Owners! 

  

On May 1st, Day 3 of the 2021 NFL Draft, 

a select group of PSL owners and their guests 

(60 total) watched the NFL Draft live…just 

one floor below the famous “war room,” 

where GM Eric DeCosta and HC John 

Harbaugh and the rest of the football brain 

trust were plotting their draft strategy. 
 

  

Food trucks from Jimmy’s Seafood and Mission BBQ rolled in to provide amazing food and, 

with plenty of beverages, Ravens branded cookies, and beautiful weather, we were set for a 

fun day. Guests enjoyed reserved tables with giveaways awaiting their arrival. Each table was 

labeled with a personalized “jersey” table topper and each attendee left with an official 2021 

NFL Draft cap and koozie. Our guests were also able to participate in photo ops with both 

Superbowl trophies (XXXV & XLVII), play various games, and special guest visits from team 

president Dick Cass, director of player engagement Jameel McCLain, and TE, Nick Boyle! 
   



  

 

  

 

  

  

Here’s what some of our guests had to say afterwards: 

  

“My son texted me on the way home that it was the best day he has had in a long time. He 

and all of us will remember it forever. Thanks again to you and your staff, Great Job.” -

Stephen Craig, Section 553, from Millersville, MD. 

  

“I wanted to thank you personally and the entire Ravens organization for yesterday’s 

wonderful event.  It was a great celebration of the team!  My wife and our friends had a 

memorable time, and it was all due to the care and consideration provided by you and your 

colleagues. Looking forward to seeing you all again this season! Go Ravens! Cheers!” - Joe M. 

Hoffmann, Section 101, from Millersville, MD 
 

  

 

A look at the 2021 Draft class... 



 

Stay tuned for more PSL Owner news and what we have in store for the month of June. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Raven Jones 

PSL Owner Rewards Coordinator 

  

To find all Ravens COVID-19 resources, volunteer opportunities and an activity center for 

kids please visit https://www.baltimoreravens.com/community/covid-19/ 

  

Want to see what you could win? Check out www.baltimoreravens.com/pslownerrewards for 

an updated list of winners, a photo gallery, a list of prizes and more. 
 

 

 

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/LMRJCVOyJMI81WMCGLIWe?domain=links.engage.ticketmaster.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/xSFlCW6zWNt8vM0Cx8JNX?domain=links.engage.ticketmaster.com

